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Question No:  SBT 69 

Topic:   Government stationery requirements 

Hansard Page:   Written 

Senator Bushby asked: 

 

What is the estimated cost for 2011-12? 

 

Answer: 

The ATO does not anticipate the need to provide any stationery requirements to the Treasury 

portfolio Ministers in 2011-12, unless a change of Minister/s occurs during that period. 


